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Breaking down barriers to build a stronger you!

Hello to all KTS Karate members.
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you all of the new point system we have introduced to manage and correct unwanted or poor behaviour from anyone during our lessons.
The reason we have introduced this, is to operate and maintain a fair and consistent behaviour management system for all students within the club. 
The students will be expected as usual to conduct themselves to the best of their ability and to follow the 5 Dojo Kun rules while training. These are: 
1. Character: Exert oneself in the perfection of character.
2. Sincerity: Be faithful and sincere.
3. Effort: Cultivate the spirit of perseverance.
4. Etiquette: Be respectful and courteous.
5. Self-Control: Retain from impetuous and violent behaviour.
If a student breaks one of the above Dojo Kun rules the class instructor will inform the student of the rule break and offer them a chance to change the displayed behaviour immediately. If the student however does not correct the behaviours seen, the instruction can issue them a behaviour point. If a behaviour point is issued the below process will be followed:
	Stage:
	Points collected
	Explanation of points
	Outcome

	Stage 1
	3
	If a student collects these points in a 4-week rolling period they will receive:
	1 week training ban

	Stage 2
	2
	On return from the 1-week training ban if a student collects these points in the next 4-week period they will receive:
	2-week training ban

	Stage 3
	2
	On return from the 2-week training ban if a student collects these points in the next 4-week period they will receive:
	Potential removal from the club



Our aim is to have all students at class all the time and the idea of banning students from lessons is something we would never want to do. However, we need to ensure that all students are getting the training they deserve and pay for and any student who interrupts or potentially puts risk in a lesson will need to follow the process. 
The club instructors will always work with the students and parents at all stages of your personal karate journey and will always discuss any changes that need to be made to progress you as far as you can go. Please do not hesitate to speak to your class instructor at any stage for any guidance they can offer. 
We hope everyone understands the reason behind this introduction and we hope we never have to use it. 
All the best 
KTS Karate team
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